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"Analyst Stephen Blank, however, does not find that this approach to be useful for the settlement of the conflict. In his view, the West 
should be more actively engaged in assisting the conflicting parties to reach agreement. As per Blank, the future development of 
Armenia is also linked to the resolution of the Karabakh conflict." Read more below. 
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